
 

SAFETY FOR CONTRACTORS  

Specialized 
 
 
Contact us when transporting oversize loads  
 
 
If you’re transporting loads exceeding 18-feet in height on highways or 16-feet on streets or secondary 
roads, contact us at least five business days before you travel. Requests can be made 24/7 by phone at 
602-250-3418 or email at PublicSafety@aps.com. Please include your name, phone number, proposed 
route (attached route map if available), date when you plan to move your load and overall height of the 
load. Messages will be returned within two business days. 
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